
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Guam Office of Public Accountability Cleans Paseo Plaza  

 

 

 

The Office of Public Accountability’s (OPA) Strategic Plan for FY 2015 includes at least one 

community service activity every quarter. OPA believes that by helping our community, even in 

the smallest way possible, our island greatly benefits.  

 

On Tuesday, July 14, 2015, 

equipped with rakes, trash bags, 

dustpans, and brooms, the OPA 

management and staff picked up 

all kinds of trash at the Paseo 

Plaza. We quoted a poem the 

Public Auditor would tell 

elementary students, “Litter, 

litter everywhere. Pick it up to 

show you care”. OPA is not only 

ensuring transparency and 

accountability in our 

government, but also cares for 

Guam’s environment. 

 

 

 


